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CONGRATULATIONS
'The materials in all building operations are of the ut-

most importance and we are greatly pleased that the
Camden Lime Co. furnished the materials for not only
the foundations of the new Walt Whitman Hotel but al-
so for many of the other parts of the building.

We are proud of our part in this great public enterprise
and congratulate those in charge as well as the citi-

zens of Camden in having a fine tribute to their Civic pride
in the construction of this magnificent building for the use
of the public.
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